

Luckington Primary School The Green Luckington Wilts. SN14 6NU

Headteacher: David Cook

e-mail: admin@luckington.wilts.sch.uk

Phone: 01666 840297 4th January 2021

Dear Parent,

This evening the Prime Minister announced a new national lockdown. This means that as of tomorrow (Tuesday 5th January) primary schools will be closed to most pupils. In line with guidance we will move learning online for the duration of the closures.

If you are a critical worker and need your child(ren) to come into school, please e-mail Mrs Martin as soon as you can. Below you can find the criteria:

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision

Given the very late notice, our online learning provision will be ready for the children on Wednesday 6th January. More information will follow tomorrow.

Our online learning provision will remain similar, but with a handful of additions.

Things you can do now:

- 1) Let us know if you are a critical worker and need your child to come into school.
- 2) Ensure that your child's Google Classroom login is working. If not, please email Mrs Martin straight away and we can resend/reset the password and username.

We were really looking forward to seeing the children tomorrow, so please pass on our best wishes. Please look out for a further email with additional information tomorrow morning.

Best Wishes,

Mr D Cook Headteacher